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I oppose HB2001 because it's sold purpose is to feed the greed of the developers and the real
estate industry. It allows developers to treat down affordable housing and build 2-4plexes that
are not affordable for the low income and middle class. It displaces the poor and middleclass, 
doesn't mandate affordability. It doesn't support affordability. Also,  it's bad for the
environment,  destroying trees and tearing down homes isn't green, it promotes the destruction
of our canopy. Please do what's right when it comes to ALL the citizens of this city. Do what's
right,  not what the developers pay you to do. 

Thank you,  Melissa Mills
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